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April 2024 

Dear Parents, 

 

Re: Y6 2025 Kingswood Payments 

 

 

Thank you for consenting to the above trip. We are pleased to confirm that we have 

now booked your child’s place on the Year 6 residential trip to Kingwood, West 

Runton in May 2025. Please ignore any trip dates showing on Arbor. 

 

We can confirm that the total price of this trip will now be £550.  

 

At this stage we need a very firm commitment from you with a non-returnable 

deposit of £25 which will reserve a place for your child. 

 

Please pay your deposit of £25 to the school no later than Wednesday 15th May 

2024. Please pay on-line using the Arbor App.  

 

After paying your deposit, you will have £525 left to pay.   

 

The balance of the trip will be paid in instalments, with the final payment on 1st 

March 2025.  

 

Payments will be available through Arbor and can be paid in increments of £50 up 

to the instalment total. 

 

The first instalment of £150 is due by the 6th July 2024. 

 

The second instalment of £175 will be due by 26th November 2024.  

 

The final payment of £200 will be due by 1st March 2025. 

 

If you anticipate any problems with the above, please come and speak to the 

office. 

 

Our understanding is that fundraising is currently taking place to provide funds 

towards the Kingswood trip. We have outlined the above payment plan based on 

you paying the full amount. Any funds raised will be used to reduce one of the 

instalments above.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

The Office Team 
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